
Wellness Committee Recommendation: 
 

Wellness Center Membership for County Employees. 

 

Ohio County Fiscal Court will provide  a membership (Employee only) for each county employee if the 
following conditions are meet: 

1. Enrollment for the Wellness Center will be held during the Health Insurance Open Enrollment 
period.  Employees wanting to obtain their free membership must enroll during this time. 
 

2. Employees are required to visit the Wellness Center at least 24 times during a 6 month period.  
It will be the employees responsibility to ‘card-in’ at the Wellness Center so their visit will be 
documented.  The Wellness Center will provide the Fiscal Court with a print out for the 6 month 
period (7-1-2012 thru 12-31-2012) to verify that at least 24 visits were made. 
 
 

3. If employee fails to visit Wellness Center at least 24 times during the 6 month period then 
membership will be dropped.  Employee may not re-enroll until the next open enrollment is 
held.   
 

4. Newly hired employees will be eligible for enrollment and visit times will be prorated 
accordingly. 
 
 


